DIOCESE OF THE NORTHEAST AND MID-ATLANTIC
SHORT TERM MISSIONS REPORT

November 2, 2023

The Short Term Missions trip was canceled this year due to lack of participants. We have
decided to make the short term missions trip to more of a local event by focusing our mission
efforts in the Philadelphia area, primarily at Church of the Atonement and Grace Church—
Collingdale.

We are putting together a plan for the summer of 2024 to work out of Grace Church, possibly
taking side trips to Church of the Atonement and the Whosoever Gospel Mission. We are
planning the trip for possibly the last week in June.

We will keep the Diocese informed as our plans take more shape.

In Christ,
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The Rev. Greg Miller



